
From: ARB Shore Power Regulation
To: AAlanis@amportsmexico.com; ARB Shore Power Regulation
Cc: Csondes, Angela@ARB; Light Densberger, Nicole@ARB
Subject: RE: Benicia Port Plan
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:27:37 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Alejandro,
 
We have reviewed the Port and Terminal plan for the Amports facility at the Benicia port
terminal. We would like to deem the plan complete, but there is one small detail missing from
the plan.
 
Per section 93130.14(a)(3)(B) of the Regulation, please update and resend us the plan to
include the number of vessels expected to visit the terminal using the strategy. We can then
approve the plan as complete.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

From: AAlanis@amportsmexico.com <AAlanis@amportsmexico.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 3:57 PM
To: ARB Shore Power Regulation <shorepower@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Benicia Port Plan
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern. 

Regards, 

Alejandro Alanis
Amports
Tel. (707) 361-4045
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